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Select Investigative Panel to Move Forward with Subpoenas  

We cannot leave questions unanswered, Blackburn says 
 

Washington DC -- Chairman Marsha Blackburn announced today that the Select Investigative 

Panel on Infant Lives would begin issuing subpoenas next week to organizations that have failed 

to fully cooperate with document requests. 

After consultation with Ranking Member Jan Schakowsky, Chairman Blackburn plans to issue 

three subpoenas early next week.  Subpoenas will be issued to Stem Express; the University of 

New Mexico; and Southwestern Women’s Options. 

“By failing to fully cooperate with our investigation, these organizations have compelled our 

panel to subpoena these documents in order to acquire information that is vital to the completion 

of our work,” said Chairman Blackburn. “Without these subpoenas, the American people and 

the House itself would be left to speculate about what is going on in the fetal tissue industry. We 

cannot leave questions unanswered.” 

To date the Majority Staff of the Select Investigative Panel has sent more than 30 letters 

requesting documents. Those letters all asked for information to be provided voluntarily. 

Congressman Marsha Blackburn serves as Chair of the Select Investigative Panel on Infant 

Lives and is Vice Chair of the House Energy and Commerce Committee. She represents the 

Seventh Congressional District of Tennessee. 
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